
 Gedney Church End Primary School 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

A few weeks ago, parents and carers joined us in Falcon class to find out a little bit more 

about Learning to Read. We were delighted to see so many of you at the session and 

would love to get some feedback to help us improve future sessions. 

The survey is completely anonymous. The more parents and carers who return the form, 

the more information we have to work with. Please return your completed questionnaire 

by Friday 24th November. 

Thank you. 

Mrs Rose  

Question  Your Response 

How useful did you find the 

session? 

 

 

What worked well in the 

session? 

 

 

How has it helped you to 

support your child’s 

reading? 

 

 

What have you done 

differently since attending 

the workshop? 

 

Is there anything else you 

would like to add which 

would help us improve 

future sessions? 

 

 

 

This survey is available on Microsoft forms and a link has been sent 

to you by email. You are welcome to complete online if you would 

prefer that to a paper survey. 


